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    Please, support HB2314 

Dear Legislative Members,

   As a longtime Oregon resident and responsible, voting, motorcycle rider and commuter, I
humbly request that you support HB 2314.  There are so many factual reasons to support a bill
that would promote the use of motorcycle riding as a daily conveyance and means of
commuting.  Lessening congestion on our wonderful states' roads without building a single
lane of additional asphalt is surely reason enough, but lets not minimize the positive
environmental aspect of fewer cars on the roads and less time spent idling in traffic jams as
well.

    Thank you for your consideration,
      Sincerely,
   
      Renny Lutz 
  Salem, Oregon (Marion County)

mailto:rennylutz@gmail.com
mailto:JCT.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

